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Find out how you can

PRAY.
Pray for boldness to share the gospel
and open hearts among the special
operators and that community.
Pray more people will come to saving
faith in Jesus.
Pray more will become missionaries
and chaplains.

PARTICIPATE.
Commit to long-term prayer support for
both ministry and family related items.
Build relationships with chaplains and
their families.
Send letters or notes of
encouragement.
Talk with a chaplain about his or her
ministry context. 
Send resources that support a
chaplain’s ministry context.

PROVIDE.
Become personally invested in the
ministry of chaplains. 
Learn about their ministry context, so
you can provide relevant help and
resources.

Contact me at
jacobwguinn@gmail.com,

https://twitter.com/jacobwguinn or on
Twitter

About the Family
I have been serving in ministry for more than 15 years. Prior to becoming a U.S. Air
Force Chaplain, I served as a senior pastor in two churches in Tennessee. I received
my bachelor’s degree from the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga. My MDiv is
from the Southern Baptist Theological Seminary (SBTS). I am working on my
DEdMin from the SBTS. 

During my education, I had opportunities to serve as a youth pastor and in college
ministry at my Baptist Collegiate Ministry (BCM). While pastoring, I served on
numerous committees and boards in my local Baptist association, state convention
and East Tennessee State University BCM. 

I’m married to my best friend and college sweetheart, Elizabeth. We met at a college
Bible study at our BCM. We have three wonderful and silly children: Daniel (11),
Lydia (9) and Hannah (6).

About My Ministry
I serve as an SBC-endorsed chaplain assigned to the 1st Special Operation Wing of
Hurlburt Field in Fort Walton Beach, Fla. In this capacity, I serve as the lead
Protestant chaplain and to the units that encompass Air Force Special Warfare. 

Prior to that, I served as a chaplain to those in basic military training and the 40,000
Airmen in training who come through the “Gateway to the Air Force.”

http://namb.net

